
At St Cuthbert’s, we are celebrating World Book Day on 
Thursday 4th March 2021!

The theme is ‘Share a Story!’

Whether at home or in 
school, we would like 
everyone to take part in a 
day filled with stories!

On Thursday 4th March, staff and 
children are invited to dress up as 
a character from a story or come 
to school ‘ready for a bedtime 
story’ (pyjamas, dressing gown, 
onesie etc…).

The idea being, we 
'share a story' from 
which the character 
costume comes from or 
a favourite story that is 
read at bedtime while in 
the comfort of our 
homes.


